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Historically, Fleet has tracked performance in terms of total units whether it be the number of fleet vehicles, daily vehi-
cles out of service, fuel used, or total crashes.  This type of tracking was and remains important and will continue.  

That said, usage and duty cycles for fleet vehicles are essential to understanding how they perform. A vehicle used for  
roving inspections two shifts a day will have very different maintenance, fuel, and safety patterns than that same model 
vehicle used as an administrative pool unit.   

Vehicle miles travelled (VMT) is the standard way to report performance in the fleet industry and DCAS prepares usage 
reports for various purposes constantly. For the first time, however, we will now begin transitioning to VMT for our core 
sustainability and safety performance indicators.   

Our on-road fleet travelled over 175 million miles in FY17. This 
is just shy of one round trip from the Earth to the Sun or the equiv-
alent of a daily round trip from the Earth to the Moon.  We have 
seen steady increases in miles travelled each of the last three 
years.   

We have begun the process of reformatting our standard NYC 
Fleet Focus reporting on collisions, fuel use, and other indicators 
into VMT and will report more on these trends in future newslet-
ters. 

While it may seem basic, our fleet does operate across 50 agencies 
and offices and standardizing this aspect of our reporting has been 
a challenge.  Thanks to Eric Richardson for leading this effort.    

Save The Date 
 
Clean Vehicle 
Festival 
 
Union Square Park 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
9am to 2pm 
 
And have a great  
Labor Day Week! 


